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Mindset Carol S. Dweck 2006-02-28 The updated edition of the bestselling book that
has changed millions of lives with its insights into the growth mindset “Through
clever research studies and engaging writing, Dweck illuminates how our beliefs
about our capabilities exert tremendous influence on how we learn and which paths
we take in life.”—Bill Gates, GatesNotes After decades of research, world-renowned
Stanford University psychologist Carol S. Dweck, Ph.D., discovered a simple but
groundbreaking idea: the power of mindset. In this brilliant book, she shows how
success in school, work, sports, the arts, and almost every area of human endeavor
can be dramatically influenced by how we think about our talents and abilities.
People with a fixed mindset—those who believe that abilities are fixed—are less
likely to flourish than those with a growth mindset—those who believe that
abilities can be developed. Mindset reveals how great parents, teachers, managers,
and athletes can put this idea to use to foster outstanding accomplishment. In
this edition, Dweck offers new insights into her now famous and broadly embraced
concept. She introduces a phenomenon she calls false growth mindset and guides
people toward adopting a deeper, truer growth mindset. She also expands the
mindset concept beyond the individual, applying it to the cultures of groups and
organizations. With the right mindset, you can motivate those you lead, teach, and
love—to transform their lives and your own.
Grit Angela Duckworth 2016-05-03 In this instant New York Times bestseller, Angela
Duckworth shows anyone striving to succeed that the secret to outstanding
achievement is not talent, but a special blend of passion and persistence she
calls “grit.” “Inspiration for non-geniuses everywhere” (People). The daughter of
a scientist who frequently noted her lack of “genius,” Angela Duckworth is now a
celebrated researcher and professor. It was her early eye-opening stints in
teaching, business consulting, and neuroscience that led to her hypothesis about
what really drives success: not genius, but a unique combination of passion and
long-term perseverance. In Grit, she takes us into the field to visit cadets
struggling through their first days at West Point, teachers working in some of the
toughest schools, and young finalists in the National Spelling Bee. She also mines
fascinating insights from history and shows what can be gleaned from modern
experiments in peak performance. Finally, she shares what she’s learned from
interviewing dozens of high achievers—from JP Morgan CEO Jamie Dimon to New Yorker
cartoon editor Bob Mankoff to Seattle Seahawks Coach Pete Carroll. “Duckworth’s
ideas about the cultivation of tenacity have clearly changed some lives for the
better” (The New York Times Book Review). Among Grit’s most valuable insights: any
effort you make ultimately counts twice toward your goal; grit can be learned,
regardless of IQ or circumstances; when it comes to child-rearing, neither a warm
embrace nor high standards will work by themselves; how to trigger lifelong
interest; the magic of the Hard Thing Rule; and so much more. Winningly personal,
insightful, and even life-changing, Grit is a book about what goes through your
head when you fall down, and how that—not talent or luck—makes all the difference.
This is “a fascinating tour of the psychological research on success” (The Wall
Street Journal).
The Gratitude Effect Dr. John Demartini 2020-09-21 Would you like to go to the
next quantum level beyond the world of simply “positive thinking?” Are you ready
to experience new levels of inspiration, creativity, and achievement? Well, now
you can! Let The Gratitude Effect open your heart, inspire your mind, awaken your
inner powers and hidden seeds of greatness. Allow it to help you break through any
limiting beliefs and guide you to a more empowered life filled with deeper meaning
and awareness. One of the teachers of the hit movie The Secret, Dr. Demartini
wrote this book as a practical guide to a new life of happiness and thankfulness,
proclaiming the importance of gratitude in an individual’s life. You will learn: •
To be happy with and grateful for what you have • How to accept much more you’ll
receive in return
The Audit Value Factor Daniel Samson 2019-07-30 The Audit Value Factor: Making
Management’s Head Turn empowers readers with a systematic method to build and
maintain a value-centric internal audit organization. The book explores how to
identify, quantify, and articulate value for customers. It details six critical
success factors: Value propositions that link directly to customer needs Fostering
customer relationships using the CREATE model Talent development using the TEAM
model Risk expertise that raises awareness, understanding, and action Change
management and process optimization using the SMART model Data analytics that
provide powerful insights to operations The Audit Value Factor offers easy to use
tools and practical strategies that deliver tangible and immediate benefits for
the internal audit team. Praise for The Audit Value Factor: Making Management’s
Head Turn "Daniel Samson, the inspiring and forward-thinking CAE at SRI
International, has created an essential guide to adding value through Internal
Audit in his new book The Audit Value Factor. It's an important addition to any
internal auditor's toolkit, with helpful suggestions on topics ranging from talent
planning to data analytics. I highly recommend it to any internal audit
professional looking to "up their game." Laurie A. Hanover, CIA, CAE Sunrun Inc.
"Internal Auditors often strive for a ‘seat at the table,’ be it with Business
Leaders, Senior Management, the Board, or really, any significant decision maker
in an organization. In The Audit Value Factor, Dan Samson provides the roadmap to
ensuring that Internal Audit gets not only that seat at the table, but also that
role of a critical business partner that is valued in facilitating change and
helping an organization achieve its goals." Brian Tremblay, CAE Acacia
Communications "Great audit functions generate value and build leadership capacity
from staff to CAE. The Audit Value Factor’s compelling examples, data, and
actionable tools enable auditors at every level to build relationships of trust,
ask the right questions, and deliver powerful insights to their organization." Dr.
Kathryn Bingham, Executive Coach and CEO, LEADistics LLC
Deep Work Cal Newport 2016-01-05 Read the Wall Street Journal Bestseller for
"cultivating intense focus" for fast, powerful performance results for achieving
success and true meaning in one's professional life (Adam Grant, author of Give
and Take). Deep work is the ability to focus without distraction on a cognitively
demanding task. It's a skill that allows you to quickly master complicated
information and produce better results in less time. Deep Work will make you
better at what you do and provide the sense of true fulfillment that comes from
craftsmanship. In short, deep work is like a super power in our increasingly
competitive twenty-first century economy. And yet, most people have lost the
ability to go deep-spending their days instead in a frantic blur of e-mail and
social media, not even realizing there's a better way. In Deep Work, author and
professor Cal Newport flips the narrative on impact in a connected age. Instead of
arguing distraction is bad, he instead celebrates the power of its opposite.
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Dividing this book into two parts, he first makes the case that in almost any
profession, cultivating a deep work ethic will produce massive benefits. He then
presents a rigorous training regimen, presented as a series of four "rules," for
transforming your mind and habits to support this skill. 1. Work Deeply 2. Embrace
Boredom 3. Quit Social Media 4. Drain the Shallows A mix of cultural criticism and
actionable advice, Deep Work takes the reader on a journey through memorable
stories-from Carl Jung building a stone tower in the woods to focus his mind, to a
social media pioneer buying a round-trip business class ticket to Tokyo to write a
book free from distraction in the air-and no-nonsense advice, such as the claim
that most serious professionals should quit social media and that you should
practice being bored. Deep Work is an indispensable guide to anyone seeking
focused success in a distracted world. An Amazon Best Book of 2016 Pick in
Business & Leadership Wall Street Journal Business Bestseller A Business Book of
the Week at 800-CEO-READ
The 4 Stages of Psychological Safety Timothy R. Clark 2020-03-03 This book is the
first practical, hands-on guide that shows how leaders can build psychological
safety in their organizations, creating an environment where employees feel
included, fully engaged, and encouraged to contribute their best efforts and
ideas. Perhaps the leader's most challenging task is to increase intellectual
friction while decreasing social friction. When this doesn't happen and it becomes
emotionally expensive to say what you truly think and feel, that lack of
psychological safety triggers the self-censoring instinct, shuts down learning,
and blocks collaboration and creativity. Timothy R. Clark, a former CEO, Oxfordtrained social scientist, and organizational consultant, provides a research-based
framework to help leaders transform their organizations into sanctuaries of
inclusion and incubators of innovation. When leaders cultivate psychological
safety, teams and organizations progress through four successive stages. First,
people feel included and accepted; then they feel safe to learn, contribute, and
finally, challenge the status quo. Clark draws deeply on psychology, philosophy,
social science, literature, and his own experiences to show how leaders can, and
must, set the tone and model the ideal behaviors—as he says, “you either show the
way or get in the way.” This thoughtful and pragmatic guide demonstrates that if
you banish fear, install true performance-based accountability, and create a
nurturing environment that allows people to be vulnerable as they learn and grow,
they will perform beyond your expectations.
Cirque Du Freak Darren Shan 2000 The chilling Saga of Darren Shan, the ordinary
schoolboy plunged into the vampire world.
The Fred Factor Mark Sanborn 2004-04-20 Seize the chance to be extraordinary. Who
has made the biggest difference in your life? Whose words and actions have
uplifted and motivated you to excel? Chances are it was someone like Fred the
Postman -- so outstanding in his service that Mark Sanborn realized this mail
carrier could be an example for any person wanting to be extraordinary. The “Fred
Factor” is summarized by four principles that will release fresh energy,
enthusiasm, and creativity in your career and life: • Make a Difference • Build
Relationships • Create Value • Reinvent Yourself You, too, can apply The Fred
Factor to enrich the lives of customers, co-workers, friends, and family members,
as well as reach new levels of personal success yourself. Sanborn also shows how
to discover and develop other Freds. Why not become a “Fred” yourself? You will
turn the ordinary moments of life into extraordinary opportunities to make a
difference in the world.
The Success Factor Ruth Gotian 2022-01-25 Enhance your personal performance by
applying the four practices of high achievers to help you find your passion,
develop your network of peers and mentors, and discover new opportunities to
learn.
The Breakthrough Experience Dr. John F. Demartini 2002-03-01 This book is about
breaking through the barriers that keep us from experiencing our true nature as
light. It presents inspiring science and philosophy in a way that is completely
accessible to anyone, to reveal and explore the universal laws and principles that
underlie our very existence. Those principles are set forth in extraordinary but
true stories of ordinary people having astonishing and moving life experiences,
and they make the most profound concepts easily understood. Most important, it is
an extremely real and practical manual for understanding why we live the way we
do, and how to transform our lives into our highest vision. You will learn a
formula to manifest your dreams, discover the secrets of opening your heart beyond
anything you have imagined, find out how to increase love and appreciation for
every aspect of your life, receive profound insights on how to create more
fulfilling and caring relationships, reawaken your birthright as a true genius,
transcend the fears and illusions surrounding the myth of death, and reconnect
with your true mission and purpose on Earth. That is all true, but mainly, this
book will deeply touch and inspire you with respect to your own greatness and
potential—and the magnificence of every single human soul. This is not just a
book, it is what the title implies—an Experience—and it is impossible to go
through it without being moved, challenged, and changed. Welcome to . . . The
Breakthrough Experience.
The Charisma Factor Leesa Rowland 2021-05-25 DISCOVER THE HIDDEN SECRETS OF
PERSONAL CHARM AND INFLUENCE Charisma. This unique quality of confidence, natural
ability and personal magnetism exists within each and every one of us, just
waiting to be unlocked. But while everyone is born with the capacity for charisma,
few ever take full advantage of this amazing personal gift. More than a guide to
becoming popular or charming—The Charisma Factor is part mentor, part roadmap to
embracing your individuality, discovering your authenticity and empowering
yourself. By determining what we really want in life, we ignite the drive
necessary to reach new heights and become our best possible self. This is the “it”
factor—the charisma factor—that separates leaders from followers, students from
teachers, and dreamers from doers. With The Charisma Factor, you’ll discover . . .
-The key characteristics of charismatic people -How to find—and enhance—your
unique charisma factor -Effective strategies for being more charismatic in
personal and professional settings -Daily tools and techniques for developing
charisma -The secrets to turning charisma into authentic influence Within every
person is a hidden spark of charisma waiting to be fanned into a flame.
The Front Row Factor Jon Vroman 2017-03-28 Discover the Art of Moment Making"It's
time to live life in the Front Row(tm)'," says Jon Vroman, author of The Front Row
Factor: Transform Your Life with The Art of Moment Making. This book is a
collection of inspiring stories, compelling science, and life strategies that
teaches you about the power of hope for the future and celebrating your past to
bring power to the present moment.It helps readers cultivate an empowering
mindset, create life-long relationships and design an environment where you can
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thrive regardless of life conditions.As the founder of Front Row Foundation, Jon
has spent more than a decade helping children and adults with life threatening
illnesses have a front row experience at the live event of their dreams. This book
is everything you can learn about life from those fighting for it.More than
anything, The Front Row Factor will challenge you to explore your values,
establish priorities and reconnect you to a higher purpose and deeper meaning
within your life. The author reveals timeless principles that help you Live Life
In The Front Row(tm) so you can make the most of every moment, starting now.
The H Factor of Personality Kibeom Lee 2013-05-21 The “H” in the H factor stands
for “Honesty-Humility,” one of the six basic dimensions of the human personality.
People who have high levels of H are sincere and modest; people who have low
levels are deceitful and pretentious. It isn’t intuitively obvious that traits of
honesty and humility go hand in hand, and until very recently the H factor hadn’t
been recognized as a basic dimension of personality. But scientific evidence shows
that traits of honesty and humility form a unified group of personality traits,
separate from those of the other five groups identified several decades ago. This
book, written by the discoverers of the H factor, explores the scientific findings
that show the importance of this personality dimension in various aspects of
people’s lives: their approaches to money, power, and sex; their inclination to
commit crimes or obey the law; their attitudes about society, politics, and
religion; and their choice of friends and spouse. Finally, the book provides ways
of identifying people who are low in the H factor, as well as advice on how to
raise one’s own level of H.
The Day of the Jackal Frederick Forsyth 2012-09-04 THE CLASSIC THRILLER FROM #1
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLING AUTHOR FREDERICK FORSYTH “The Day of the Jackal makes
such comparable books such as The Manchurian Candidate and The Spy Who Came in
from the Cold seem like Hardy Boy mysteries.”—The New York Times The Jackal. A
tall, blond Englishman with opaque, gray eyes. A killer at the top of his
profession. A man unknown to any secret service in the world. An assassin with a
contract to kill the world's most heavily guarded man. One man with a rifle who
can change the course of history. One man whose mission is so secretive not even
his employers know his name. And as the minutes count down to the final act of
execution, it seems that there is no power on earth that can stop the Jackal.
Getting to Yes Roger Fisher 1991 Describes a method of negotiation that isolates
problems, focuses on interests, creates new options, and uses objective criteria
to help two parties reach an agreement
The I Factor Van Moody 2016-11-22 The key to the life you want is inside you. One
question lies behind every struggle we face: How do I deal with myself? Behind all
our stumbles, behind each of our missteps, behind every one of our failings lies
an inability to handle what Van Moody calls the “I-Factor.” More than self-worth
or self-respect, beyond even character and perception of purpose, the I-Factor is
about managing yourself—your whole life—well. In his inspiring new book, Moody
reveals how to get hold of your I-Factor. Moody identifies three dynamics
essential to winning the battle of the I-Factor: identity, significance, and
perspective. When you understand your identity you know who you are, setting your
foundation for everything. When you understand your significance, you see the
purpose and the greatness you were created for. And when you understand
perspective, you can view the problems you face as stepping-stones to greatness
rather than stumbling blocks. Properly understand these three dynamics, and you
will be able to master your I-Factor. Weaving together personal stories, practical
principles, and profound biblical truth, The I-Factor provides the key to
achieving the life of greatness that you are destined for.
Fahrenheit 451 Ray Bradbury 1951 A totalitarian regime has ordered all books to be
destroyed, but one of the book burners suddenly realizes their merit.
The Progress Principle Teresa Amabile 2011-07-19 What really sets the best
managers above the rest? It’s their power to build a cadre of employees who have
great inner work lives—consistently positive emotions; strong motivation; and
favorable perceptions of the organization, their work, and their colleagues. The
worst managers undermine inner work life, often unwittingly. As Teresa Amabile and
Steven Kramer explain in The Progress Principle, seemingly mundane workday events
can make or break employees’ inner work lives. But it’s forward momentum in
meaningful work—progress—that creates the best inner work lives. Through rigorous
analysis of nearly 12,000 diary entries provided by 238 employees in 7 companies,
the authors explain how managers can foster progress and enhance inner work life
every day. The book shows how to remove obstacles to progress, including
meaningless tasks and toxic relationships. It also explains how to activate two
forces that enable progress: (1) catalysts—events that directly facilitate project
work, such as clear goals and autonomy—and (2) nourishers—interpersonal events
that uplift workers, including encouragement and demonstrations of respect and
collegiality. Brimming with honest examples from the companies studied, The
Progress Principle equips aspiring and seasoned leaders alike with the insights
they need to maximize their people’s performance.
Habit Factor (R) Martin Grunburg 2010-11 This text encapsulates nearly 3,000 years
of philosophy and success literature to reveal the most elemental and profound
truth governing all personal achievement: habit is the single-greatest determinant
in a person's ability to realize a life of success and achievement. This edition
reveals its proven step-by-step methodology.
Plan B Shannah Kennedy 2021-07-20 Change can turn our plans, our lives and our
dreams upside down. Whether you have faced a redundancy, dealt with a break-up,
been in an accident, lost a loved one, had a health scare, or been impacted by an
economic downturn, your ability to navigate through the change process and create
an alternative plan will be the key to your future happiness. Shannah Kennedy,
bestselling author of The Life Plan, has created a simple yet powerful four-part
guide that is designed to give you the confidence to accept, heal, grow and adapt.
Full of practical tips and exercises to help you process your emotions, restore
and recover, shift your mindset, set clear goals and take control, Plan B is your
roadmap to finding happiness once again.
The 5 Love Languages Gary Chapman 2014-12-11 Over 20 million copies sold! A
perennial New York Times bestseller for over a decade! Falling in love is easy.
Staying in love—that’s the challenge. How can you keep your relationship fresh and
growing amid the demands, conflicts, and just plain boredom of everyday life? In
the #1 New York Times international bestseller The 5 Love Languages, you’ll
discover the secret that has transformed millions of relationships worldwide.
Whether your relationship is flourishing or failing, Dr. Gary Chapman’s proven
approach to showing and receiving love will help you experience deeper and richer
levels of intimacy with your partner—starting today. The 5 Love Languages is as
practical as it is insightful. Updated to reflect the complexities of
relationships today, this new edition reveals intrinsic truths and applies
relevant, actionable wisdom in ways that work. Includes the Couple's Personal
Profile assessment so you can discover your love language and that of your loved
one.
Liberal Fascism Jonah Goldberg 2008-01-08 “Fascists,” “Brownshirts,” “jackbooted
stormtroopers”—such are the insults typically hurled at conservatives by their
liberal opponents. Calling someone a fascist is the fastest way to shut them up,
defining their views as beyond the political pale. But who are the real fascists
in our midst? Liberal Fascism offers a startling new perspective on the theories
and practices that define fascist politics. Replacing conveniently manufactured
myths with surprising and enlightening research, Jonah Goldberg reminds us that
the original fascists were really on the left, and that liberals from Woodrow
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Wilson to FDR to Hillary Clinton have advocated policies and principles remarkably
similar to those of Hitler's National Socialism and Mussolini's Fascism. Contrary
to what most people think, the Nazis were ardent socialists (hence the term
“National socialism”). They believed in free health care and guaranteed jobs. They
confiscated inherited wealth and spent vast sums on public education. They purged
the church from public policy, promoted a new form of pagan spirituality, and
inserted the authority of the state into every nook and cranny of daily life. The
Nazis declared war on smoking, supported abortion, euthanasia, and gun control.
They loathed the free market, provided generous pensions for the elderly, and
maintained a strict racial quota system in their universities—where campus speech
codes were all the rage. The Nazis led the world in organic farming and
alternative medicine. Hitler was a strict vegetarian, and Himmler was an animal
rights activist. Do these striking parallels mean that today’s liberals are
genocidal maniacs, intent on conquering the world and imposing a new racial order?
Not at all. Yet it is hard to deny that modern progressivism and classical fascism
shared the same intellectual roots. We often forget, for example, that Mussolini
and Hitler had many admirers in the United States. W.E.B. Du Bois was inspired by
Hitler's Germany, and Irving Berlin praised Mussolini in song. Many fascist tenets
were espoused by American progressives like John Dewey and Woodrow Wilson, and FDR
incorporated fascist policies in the New Deal. Fascism was an international
movement that appeared in different forms in different countries, depending on the
vagaries of national culture and temperament. In Germany, fascism appeared as
genocidal racist nationalism. In America, it took a “friendlier,” more liberal
form. The modern heirs of this “friendly fascist” tradition include the New York
Times, the Democratic Party, the Ivy League professoriate, and the liberals of
Hollywood. The quintessential Liberal Fascist isn't an SS storm trooper; it is a
female grade school teacher with an education degree from Brown or Swarthmore.
These assertions may sound strange to modern ears, but that is because we have
forgotten what fascism is. In this angry, funny, smart, contentious book, Jonah
Goldberg turns our preconceptions inside out and shows us the true meaning of
Liberal Fascism.
The Power of Habit Charles Duhigg 2012-02-28 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • This
instant classic explores how we can change our lives by changing our habits. NAMED
ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The Wall Street Journal • Financial Times In
The Power of Habit, award-winning business reporter Charles Duhigg takes us to the
thrilling edge of scientific discoveries that explain why habits exist and how
they can be changed. Distilling vast amounts of information into engrossing
narratives that take us from the boardrooms of Procter & Gamble to the sidelines
of the NFL to the front lines of the civil rights movement, Duhigg presents a
whole new understanding of human nature and its potential. At its core, The Power
of Habit contains an exhilarating argument: The key to exercising regularly,
losing weight, being more productive, and achieving success is understanding how
habits work. As Duhigg shows, by harnessing this new science, we can transform our
businesses, our communities, and our lives. With a new Afterword by the author
“Sharp, provocative, and useful.”—Jim Collins “Few [books] become essential
manuals for business and living. The Power of Habit is an exception. Charles
Duhigg not only explains how habits are formed but how to kick bad ones and hang
on to the good.”—Financial Times “A flat-out great read.”—David Allen, bestselling
author of Getting Things Done: The Art of Stress-Free Productivity “You’ll never
look at yourself, your organization, or your world quite the same way.”—Daniel H.
Pink, bestselling author of Drive and A Whole New Mind “Entertaining . . .
enjoyable . . . fascinating . . . a serious look at the science of habit formation
and change.”—The New York Times Book Review
Lord of the Flies William Golding 2003-12-16 Golding’s iconic 1954 novel, now with
a new foreword by Lois Lowry, remains one of the greatest books ever written for
young adults and an unforgettable classic for readers of any age. This edition
includes a new Suggestions for Further Reading by Jennifer Buehler. At the dawn of
the next world war, a plane crashes on an uncharted island, stranding a group of
schoolboys. At first, with no adult supervision, their freedom is something to
celebrate. This far from civilization they can do anything they want. Anything.
But as order collapses, as strange howls echo in the night, as terror begins its
reign, the hope of adventure seems as far removed from reality as the hope of
being rescued.
The Fourth Industrial Revolution Klaus Schwab 2017 Between the 18th and 19th
centuries, Britain experienced massive leaps in technological, scientific, and
economical advancement
The Trump Factor Brad Thomas 2016-10-04 Never before has America—or the world—seen
an individual so creative, so focused and so determined. The Trump Factor is a
must read for any American interested in what Donald Trump has truly accomplished
over 5 decades. The sheer magnitude of the portfolio is compelling. Trump is
constantly faced with the complexities of multiple, mixed-use skyscrapers in
gateway cities with enormous barriers to entry. Completing just one of these
projects would give a developer great pride—yet this is an entire portfolio of
them. Donald J. Trump has a powerful combination of architectural vision,
financial genius and unparalleled persuasiveness—among innumerable other tools—to
create a masterpiece business and an unparalleled one-man, one-name branding
industry. His successful brand is as unparalleled as his drive—to forge ahead
regardless of the obstacles, creating superb quality hotels, golf courses,
condominiums, retail shops and much, much more. At every turn, this man solved the
unsolvable, fixed the unfixable and got done what no other human being could
possibly get done. Yet his greatest legacy lies in the family he tutors, empowers
and loves.
Ikigai Héctor García 2017-08-29 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER • 1.5 MILLION+ COPIES
SOLD WORLDWIDE “Workers looking for more fulfilling positions should start by
identifying their ikigai.” ―Business Insider “One of the unintended—yet
positive—consequences of the [pandemic] is that it is forcing people to reevaluate
their jobs, careers, and lives. Use this time wisely, find your personal ikigai,
and live your best life.” ―Forbes Find your ikigai (pronounced ee-key-guy) to live
longer and bring more meaning and joy to all your days. “Only staying active will
make you want to live a hundred years.” —Japanese proverb According to the
Japanese, everyone has an ikigai—a reason for living. And according to the
residents of the Japanese village with the world’s longest-living people, finding
it is the key to a happier and longer life. Having a strong sense of ikigai—where
what you love, what you’re good at, what you can get paid for, and what the world
needs all overlap—means that each day is infused with meaning. It’s the reason we
get up in the morning. It’s also the reason many Japanese never really retire (in
fact there’s no word in Japanese that means retire in the sense it does in
English): They remain active and work at what they enjoy, because they’ve found a
real purpose in life—the happiness of always being busy. In researching this book,
the authors interviewed the residents of the Japanese village with the highest
percentage of 100-year-olds—one of the world’s Blue Zones. Ikigai reveals the
secrets to their longevity and happiness: how they eat, how they move, how they
work, how they foster collaboration and community, and—their best-kept secret—how
they find the ikigai that brings satisfaction to their lives. And it provides
practical tools to help you discover your own ikigai. Because who doesn’t want to
find happiness in every day?
A Practitioner's Guide to Factor Models 1994-01-01
Giving Voice to Values Mary C. Gentile 2010-08-24 How can you effectively stand up
for your values when pressured by your boss, customers, or shareholders to do the
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opposite? Drawing on actual business experiences as well as on social science
research, Babson College business educator and consultant Mary Gentile challenges
the assumptions about business ethics at companies and business schools. She gives
business leaders, managers, and students the tools not just to recognize what is
right, but also to ensure that the right things happen. The book is inspired by a
program Gentile launched at the Aspen Institute with Yale School of Management,
and now housed at Babson College, with pilot programs in over one hundred schools
and organizations, including INSEAD and MIT Sloan School of Management. She
explains why past attempts at preparing business leaders to act ethically too
often failed, arguing that the issue isn’t distinguishing what is right or wrong,
but knowing how to act on your values despite opposing pressure. Through researchbased advice, practical exercises, and scripts for handling a wide range of
ethical dilemmas, Gentile empowers business leaders with the skills to voice and
act on their values, and align their professional path with their principles.
Giving Voice to Values is an engaging, innovative, and useful guide that is
essential reading for anyone in business.
Quantitative Value, + Web Site Wesley R. Gray 2012-12-26 A must-read book on the
quantitative value investment strategy Warren Buffett and Ed Thorp represent two
spectrums of investing: one value driven, one quantitative. Where they align is in
their belief that the market is beatable. This book seeks to take the best aspects
of value investing and quantitative investing as disciplines and apply them to a
completely unique approach to stock selection. Such an approach has several
advantages over pure value or pure quantitative investing. This new investing
strategy framed by the book is known as quantitative value, a superior, marketbeating method to investing in stocks. Quantitative Value provides practical
insights into an investment strategy that links the fundamental value investing
philosophy of Warren Buffett with the quantitative value approach of Ed Thorp. It
skillfully combines the best of Buffett and Ed Thorp—weaving their investment
philosophies into a winning, market-beating investment strategy. First book to
outline quantitative value strategies as they are practiced by actual market
practitioners of the discipline Melds the probabilities and statistics used by
quants such as Ed Thorp with the fundamental approaches to value investing as
practiced by Warren Buffett and other leading value investors A companion Website
contains supplementary material that allows you to learn in a hands-on fashion
long after closing the book If you're looking to make the most of your time in
today's markets, look no further than Quantitative Value.
U.S. Health in International Perspective National Research Council 2013-04-12 The
United States is among the wealthiest nations in the world, but it is far from the
healthiest. Although life expectancy and survival rates in the United States have
improved dramatically over the past century, Americans live shorter lives and
experience more injuries and illnesses than people in other high-income countries.
The U.S. health disadvantage cannot be attributed solely to the adverse health
status of racial or ethnic minorities or poor people: even highly advantaged
Americans are in worse health than their counterparts in other, "peer" countries.
In light of the new and growing evidence about the U.S. health disadvantage, the
National Institutes of Health asked the National Research Council (NRC) and the
Institute of Medicine (IOM) to convene a panel of experts to study the issue. The
Panel on Understanding Cross-National Health Differences Among High-Income
Countries examined whether the U.S. health disadvantage exists across the life
span, considered potential explanations, and assessed the larger implications of
the findings. U.S. Health in International Perspective presents detailed evidence
on the issue, explores the possible explanations for the shorter and less healthy
lives of Americans than those of people in comparable countries, and recommends
actions by both government and nongovernment agencies and organizations to address
the U.S. health disadvantage.
Trust Factor Paul Zak 2017-01-02 Why is the culture of a stagnant workplace so
difficult to improve? Learn to cultivate a workplace where trust, joy, and
commitment compounds naturally by harnessing the power of neurochemistry! For
decades, business leaders have been equipping themselves with every book,
philosophy, reward, and program, yet companies everywhere continue to struggle
with toxic cultures, and the unhappiness and low productivity that go with them.
In Trust Factor, neuroscientist Paul Zak shows that innate brain functions hold
the answers we’ve been looking for. Put simply, the key to providing an engaging,
encouraging, positive culture that keeps your employees energized is trust. When
someone shows you trust, a feel-good jolt of oxytocin surges through your brain
and triggers you to reciprocate. Within this book, Zak explains topics such as:
How brain chemicals affect behavior Why trust gets squashed How to stimulate trust
within your employees And much more! This book also incorporates science-based
insights for building high-trust organizations with successful examples from The
Container Store, Zappos, and Herman Miller. Stop recycling the same ineffective
strategies and programs for improving culture. By using the simple mechanisms in
Trust Factor, you can create a perpetual trust-building cycle between your
management and staff, thus ending stubborn workplace patterns.
The Value Factor Mark Hurd 2004-04-09 Combining case studies and analyst insights
with common sense and surprisingly simple ideas, "The Value Factor" shows how
companies transform information into a competitive asset.
Interpretable Machine Learning Christoph Molnar 2019
The Values Factor John F. Demartini 2013 An internationally renowned self-help
speaker draws on his research and teachings to outline an inspiring plan for
fulfilling goals and dreams, explaining how to identify one's most meaningful
values while aligning priorities to promote loving relationships, a fulfilling
career, financial autonomy and a rich spiritual life. Original. 75,000 first
printing.

the-values-factor-secret-to-creating-an-inspired-and-fulfilling-life-john-f-demartini

Inspired Destiny Dr. John F. Demartini 2010-07-15 Based on a program originally
developed for young people seeking purpose and direction in their lives, Dr. John
Demartini’s Inspired Destiny has deep meaning for readers of all ages. Whether
you’re a young adult or simply young at heart, it will awaken you to your inspired
destiny. Do the simple exercises in each chapter and apply what you learn here,
and you will come away from this book with an immense vision of yourself,
understanding the real difference between being a leader or follower, and see how
to set an example for others by doing what you love. You’ll set in motion a farreaching "ripple effect," beginning the journey of mastering and living a
meaningful and inspiring life.
The Transformation Factor J. Frank Harrison III 2022-02-02 Culture Is Everything
A good leader builds and establishes a company culture people want to be a part
of. A transformational leader elevates that, cultivating a culture in which
everyone—throughout the organization—is empowered to use their talents to live and
work at their best. As the chairman and CEO of Coca-Cola Consolidated, the largest
Coca-Cola bottler in the United States, J. Frank Harrison III knows firsthand the
importance of not only prioritizing culture but also living out and modeling the
values that drive it. He believes every person in an organization matters and how
they are led matters just as much. In The Transformation Factor: Leading Your
Company for Good, for God, and for Growth, Harrison profiles his company and his
own personal journey to show you the radical transformation and amazing ripple
effects that come from a purpose-driven, people-focused culture and a leadership
style that centers on serving others. With a company that employs over sixteen
thousand people, Harrison understands that real culture transformation takes great
effort, intention, and courage and also humility and generosity. His book is about
teaching leaders how to engage in meaningful work with people, inspire a culture
of genuine care, and mobilize everyone around a purpose that not only transcends
the everyday work they do but also informs it. Harrison integrates faith with work
and demonstrates a revolutionary approach to leadership, modeled after the heart
of God. The Transformation Factor shows us what it takes to commit to and invest
in people, helping them recognize their fullest potential, and how to transform
any environment into a place of vitality, growth, and purpose. With clarity and
honesty, Harrison speaks from his experience as a leader to offer us a new way to
look at people, culture, business, and success.
The Breakthrough Factor Henry Marsh 1997 Helps readers evaluate what principles
drive them and how they can change their lives by rooting out negative principles
The I Am Factor Power & Success Journal Andy D. Smith 2017-07-02 The book you are
about to read is not just any ordinary book. This book has been designed with your
Self-Discovery in mind. Are you tired of living beneath your God-given potential?
Well, it's time that you do something about it. It's time for you to go after your
dreams. We both know you were created to be successful in this life but sometimes
we need that extra push. Reader, I'm about to push you! Within the pages of this
book, you will notice that as you read, I will be talking to you through you. It
was intentionally and strategically ordered so that you can encourage you. As you
read, allow these words that you will speak over yourself to take a grip of your
heart and spirit. Assuredly, you will watch the sure results of Success and SelfDiscovery become second nature to you. Are you ready to see what happens when your
heart, mind, and spirit align together with one purpose? You are at the edge of
something so big that it will literally defy all human logic. Success is knocking
at your door. You've waited for this moment, so let's go! I'm Ready!The person you
were created to be is waiting to be Awakened! There is something on the inside of
every person on earth that makes them different. When you were born, you were born
with a purpose already pre-ordained. The journey to self-discovery will be the
most powerful walk of life. During this journey you will encounter a variety of
situations that may cause you to question who you are and what you were called to
accomplish. The good thing is that as you begin, it won't be long before whatever
you have a passion for is awakened. When that happens, you then have successfully
made it to the first step of living your best life. The journey to your new life
starts NOW! Are You Ready Experience The Life You've Been Waiting For? Have You
Been Struggling Trying To Discover Your Purpose? Having Trouble Deciding What
Career Path You Want To Pursue? Join Andy Smith as he takes you into a MindBlowing journey that sends you on a quest to discover who you were created to be!
What You Can Expect To Receive From The I AM Factor: Powerful Tools That Will Help
Turn The Light On Your Hidden Treasures! Powerful Tools That Will Assist You In
Maximizing Moments! Powerful Tools That Will Enhance And Empower You To Succeed!
And So Much More... It's Your Time To Soar! Unlock Your Hidden Potentials Today!
R for Data Science Hadley Wickham 2016-12-12 Learn how to use R to turn raw data
into insight, knowledge, and understanding. This book introduces you to R,
RStudio, and the tidyverse, a collection of R packages designed to work together
to make data science fast, fluent, and fun. Suitable for readers with no previous
programming experience, R for Data Science is designed to get you doing data
science as quickly as possible. Authors Hadley Wickham and Garrett Grolemund guide
you through the steps of importing, wrangling, exploring, and modeling your data
and communicating the results. You’ll get a complete, big-picture understanding of
the data science cycle, along with basic tools you need to manage the details.
Each section of the book is paired with exercises to help you practice what you’ve
learned along the way. You’ll learn how to: Wrangle—transform your datasets into a
form convenient for analysis Program—learn powerful R tools for solving data
problems with greater clarity and ease Explore—examine your data, generate
hypotheses, and quickly test them Model—provide a low-dimensional summary that
captures true "signals" in your dataset Communicate—learn R Markdown for
integrating prose, code, and results
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